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WELCOME BACK TO 
SCHOOL!  

Welcome back to a new and exciting school year! We hope 
you had a wonderful and relaxing summer vacation and are 
ready  for  an  excellent  beginning  to  commence  the  new  
academic  year  2016-2017.  Just  to  refresh  your  memory  our 
school’s vision and mission are as follows:

VISION:

UCA  is dedicated to building generations of students who 
strive  to  excel  academically,  are  proud of  their  culture  and 
beliefs, and are open-minded to the world.

MISSION:

UCA is committed to providing students with the best of two 
worlds; empowering them with the knowledge that diversity 
of  culture  and  background  is  a  strength  to  be  respected. 
Students  are  encouraged to meet  academic challenges  with 
openness, enthusiasm, and a willingness to learn.
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UNIFORM GUIDE 

Since it is the beginning of a 
new year at school, please 
make sure that our uniforms 
follow school guidelines. If not, 
feel free to purchase uniforms 
as those who do not dress 
according to the code will be 
warned and/or reported.  

Champions Gym 
Enrolment   

High school boys now have 
the opportunity to sign up for a 
gym membership at 
Champions. The fee will be 
300 KD, and transportation will 
be provided by the school. The 
gym will be visited once a 
week. Please check with your 
teachers for further details.  

UNIVERSAL   
CIVILIZATIONS ACADEMY  

FAITH UNITES US, KNOWLEDGE BUILDS OUR FUTURE 
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The purpose of the vision and mission is to enable students 
expand on their academic and social levels throughly, with the 
guide of their teachers. 

Also,  please find an available  link to the school  website to 
view each department’s  handbook for  any  inquiries.  If  you 
have  any  particular  concerns  or  questions  that  are  not 
included, you may contact the school on: 

+965- 22639681

http://uca.edu.kw

HERO DAY  

Hero day was organized by high school students in order to 
enable them to explore their inner heroes and expand on it. 
The event included interactive fun activities, food and 
educational presentations linked to the topic. The senior 
scientific boys took the liberty of visiting the kg and 
elementary students, briefing them about the heroes inside 
each and every one of us; the younger students shared their 
ideas regarding heroes with the senior boys. The students 
were tested on their ability to display their characteristics 
through their customized outfits. The event consisted of a 
variety of activities hosted by the English staff; Thank you for 
your efforts! 
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Teacher’s 
Appreciation Day  

•  Terrific 

• Energetic  

• Able 

• Cheerful 

• Hardworking 

• Enthusiastic   

• Remarkable  

To all of UCA’s staff: 

Your qualities enlighten us, big time! 

First Quarter Exams 
& Parents Conference  

The teaching staff of all 
departments at UCA would like to 
take this opportunity to invite you 
to an upcoming conference with 
your child’s teacher set on 
06/10/2016. The conference is 
held at this time for the purpose 
of increasing your understanding 
of the progress your child is 
making before the 
commencement of their first 
quarter exams, starting on 
24/10/2016. 
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